“GREAT
PULLLE

SWAP!

SATURDAY, MARCH 9th | 11:30 AM - 3 PM

Victoria Harbour Branch

How it works:

Drop off your puzzles at any branch during February, and receive a ticket for
each puzzle you bring. Please make sure your puzzles are in good condition, and
have all their pieces.

Bring your tickets to the Victoria Harbour Branch on March 9th to pick out your
new puzzles.

Have questions? Give us a call or drop by!

Tay Township Public Library
Port McNicoll | Waubaushene | Victoria Harbour




